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Thank you Mr. President, 

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of Belarus to the second cycle of the universal periodic review and thanks them for the information presented. 

We acknowledge the efforts made by the government to promote and protect human rights  since their first review.

We welcome the various measures being taken by the Government of Belarus to ensure  education of children. We also welcome the availability of preschool in urban areas and recommend Belarus to increase the availability  of such facilities in rural areas and ensure that members of the Roma community are not discriminated against and that they have equal access to education. 


We acknowledge efforts made by Belarus to ensure gender equality through a national gender equality policy framework, in this regard we recommend the Government of Belarus to continue its efforts in this field and to diversify academic and vocational choices for women and men and take further measures to encourage women and men to choose non-traditional fields of education and careers.  

I thank you, 

